TERM 4 : FRIDAY 26
OCTOBER 2018

TERM 4 MISA BEGINS

Great start to the MISA competition for Term 4

This week began the first round of MISA competition. Due to the the vast amount of rain received
over the past week, the local grounds were closed. The only game that occurred was the Year 7-9
basketball. The team saw great success and won theit game 33-19.

If your child is in a MISA team, please ensure they ask their coach when they train each week. If
there are any questions regarding senior school sport, please contact Iclose@thac.nsw.edu.au

Miss Lisa Close
Senior Sports Coordinator
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